COATES WAY SCHOOL
J.M.I. AND NURSERY

Headteacher Mrs Fiona Hayes

SCHOOL MEALS PRICE INCREASE- SPRING 2023

DECEMBER 2022

Dear Parent,

Our current catering provider Caterlink have decided to increase the price of school
meals which will take effect from 1 January 2023.

The new increased price will be £2.60 per meal for KS2 children (Years 3 to Year 6).

The new increased price for Nursery Children will be £2.40 per meal
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